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Budapest, 2 March 2017 
 

To the attention of Mr. Mariusz Jedra 

Polish Weightlifting Federation 

 

Dear Marius, 

 

I hope my letter finds you well.  

I was delighted to learn that you have been elected President of the Polish Weightlifting Federation. 

As we enter a new Olympic cycle, I hope that under your leadership weightlifting will further develop 
in your country. 

On this occasion I would like to express my heartfelt congratulations to you and wish lots of success 
in your future endeavors. 

I am looking forward to continue our cooperation and please do not hesitate to contact me should 
you have any question. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
Attila Adamfi 

IWF Director General 

 


